











24th May 2022

Dear Parents,

Just a quick reminder for everyone about uniform expectations between now and the end of the week.

Cotholic Primary 50

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 trip to Africa Alive on Wednesday 25th May

School Uniform to be worn but children may wear appropriate comfortable footwear. Due to the changeable weather, a waterproof coat is recommended.

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Mass at St Peter's Church on Thursday 26th May

Please can all children attend in school uniform. Year 5 and 6 should bring their PE kits with them for afternoon lessons and will get changed in school. Again, waterproof coats are advisable in case of inclement weather.

Whole School Jubilee Day Celebration on Friday 27th May

This is a non-uniform day for all children with a theme of red, white and blue. Year 6 may wear their red leavers' hoody if they wish.

Year 6 Leavers

If Year 6 have purchased a leavers' hoody and wish to wear this as part of their uniform after half term they may do so from the 6th June.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Goddard

Head of School



"Set Sail for Success"

